
A CHRISTMAS GIFT IDEA 
 

Dear Family & Friends,  
 

Here is something for you to consider.  Are you trying to figure out what to get relatives and 
close friends for Christmas this year?  Rather than exchanging a bunch of frivolous 
Christmas gifts that will be forgotten on January 1st, why not give a gift that will last a 
lifetime? Yes, a lifetime and longer, yours, your kids, and your grandkids. 
 

Get them a permanent, unique gift of either a 4” x 8” three (3) line or 8” x 8” six (6) line 
Memorial Paver supporting the Arizona Silent Service Memorial (ASSM) project.  These 
can be to honor a loved one, or, perhaps a friend or relative who served in the military. Also, 
a great idea for first responders or anyone else you wish to remember.  These will be unique 
remembrances that will be in place for perpetuity.  Memorial Pavers will be installed at the 
ASSM memorial site which is in Wesley Bolin Memorial Plaza, the “front yard” of the 
Arizona State Capitol building in downtown Phoenix.  
 

The easiest way to donate is with your credit card through PayPal using our website donation 
link at www.arizonasilentservicememorial.org.  The Arizona Silent Service Memorial is 
a designated 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and your donations are fully tax deductible. 
 

Another option is to send your contribution directly to us. Memorial Paver Special 
Christmas Gift Pricing is: 

            $100 for 4”x 8” three (3) line pavers, or, 
            $200 for 8”x 8” six (6) pavers. 
 

Send your check for either $100 or $200 made payable to ASSM and remit to: 
   ASSM  

 P.O Box 86155 
 Phoenix, AZ 85080 
 

Once we receive your donation and contact information, you will receive detailed 
instructions on what we need for completing the engraving process. This information is also 
available on our website at www.arizonasilentservicememorial.org.  Please share this 
information with your friends and relatives. 
 

Please join us in providing this once in a lifetime gift opportunity that will last for many 
lifetimes, yours, your kids, your grandkids, and heirs.  You and they will be glad you did. 
 

Have a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy, Heathy and Prosperous New Year! 
 

Thank you. 
 

Tim Moore, Chairman 
Arizona Silent Service Memorial 
Phone: 602-574-3286 
E-mail: seawolfssn@outlook.com 
 

                                  www.arizonasilentservicememorial.org 
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